EMORY UNIVERSITY ATLANTA 22, GEORGIA

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

November 13, 1962

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

I was most pleased to receive your acceptance and that the date also would be satisfactory. I have tentatively set April 1, 3, and 4 as the dates for your lectures. The topics you suggest sound eminently suitable and if you wish to give one in Spanish I imagine that on Calderón would probably be the most appropriate.

In regard to your questions about the prospective audience, I can answer little more than by saying that they will be drawn from the graduate and undergraduate student body, faculty, and interested Atlantans, who belong to some such organization as the Alliance Française. I suppose this suggests lectures more learned than popular.

I would be most happy to be your host while you are with us at Emory. It is possible that you may have met my sister-in-law, Jane Schwarz Benjamin, who was a temporary instructor at Bryn Mawr the past three years and is now teaching at the Philadelphia Museum of Art.

If there is anything further with which I can help you, I should be glad to be of service.

Sincerely yours,

Francis S. Benjamin, Jr.

FSB/js

19-X1-62.